
 
 
 
 

HASLEMERE TOWN COUNCIL 
 

CCTV Hindhead Roundabout 

Background:

Originally, CCTV at the Hindhead roundabouts was suggested because of antisocial behaviour in 
that area; however, there are very few reports of this now.   

Local police have suggested the more obvious need for CCTV at this location is that it is the main 
get away route for criminals involved in the spate of thefts and burglaries in the Haslemere area.  
It gives the perpetrators good access to the A3 North & Southbound, and Farnham direction. CCTV 
would give the Police a better opportunity to review criminal activity in our area.  

We are also seeking an upgrade to the existing CCTV at Lion Green to give better visibility on the 
screen at the Town Hall, which is currently poor due to reception issues. All the companies 
contacted have been asked to include the upgrade in their quote, along with an ongoing support & 
maintenance program. 

It is recommended that the previously planned CCTV installation at Beacon Hill car park no longer 
goes ahead. Firstly because the recycling bins have been removed and there have been no further 
reports of antisocial behaviour and additionally, because the CCTV companies suggested that any 
camera mounted in this location would not capture any meaningful visual data. 

Quotes sought: 

Sleeptight Security – despite requesting an update to their September 2020 quote they have not 
responded.  We have included details of their original quote which does not include the upgrade 
to the existing CCTV at Lion Green. 

Securico CCTV – despite requesting the quote they have not responded 

Citytalk Security – see below. 

Prestige Security – see below. 

Concerns: 

As Citytalk Security were relatively cheap we have sought references to some of their previous 
installations.  The Town Clerk had a conversation with the Bognor BID Team who were able to 
recommend Citytalk without reservation. 

Quotes received: 

SUPPLIER QUOTE (EX VAT) Support/maintenance program 

Sleeptight Security £3,483.00 (Sept 2020) Not inc. Lion 
Green, which they installed  

£ n/a 

Citytalk Security £3,774.80  £ 600.00 Per Year 

Prestige Security £14,858.00 £ 2,285.00 Per Year 

 

RECOMMENDED: That the quote from Citytalk Security is accepted and the Town Clerk authorised 
to instruct the work to go ahead. The installation and first year’s support maintenance to be paid 
from the CCTV earmarked reserve and ongoing maintenance budgeted for on an annual basis. 
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